






















Princess Soares <pfrederi@hawaii.edu>

Ending Terms for AAS-BTEC-LGLO

Debie Amby <debie@hawaii.edu> Wed, Jul 22, 2015 at 11:06 AM
To: Princess Soares <pfrederi@hawaii.edu>

1.  Effective Fall 2013 semester, old program will no longer be available to admit or recruit students.
2.  Effective Fall 2014 semester, old program code will no longer be available to enroll or award degree to students.

Thank you for waiting.
Debie

On Mon, Jul 6, 2015 at 8:27 AM, Princess Soares <pfrederi@hawaii.edu> wrote:
Hi Debie,

To clarify the ending terms for this program, please complete the following statements:

1.  Effective ________________ semester, old program code will no longer be available to admit or recruit students.

2.  Effective ________________ semester, old program code will no longer be available to enroll or award degree to students.

Mahalo,
Princess

--
Princess Soares
Institutional Research Analyst
Institutional Research and Analysis
University of Hawai'i System
Sinclair Annex 1, Room 1
1633 Bachman Place
Honolulu, HI  96822
Phone: 808-956-5464
Fax: 808-956-9870

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended
recipient s  and may contain confidential and privileged information.  Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or
distribution is prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy
all copies of the original message.
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